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Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Dave Harvey mining application
Marisa Neuzil <tellerparkcd@gmail.com> Wed, Oct 23, 2019 at 11:54 AM
To: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Hello Elliott,
I just received a phone call from David Harvey of permit number
M-2019-038 in Hartsel. He wanted to come in to the office so I could
give him some proof that I have seen his application. I am leaving at
noon for vacation so he asked me to email you as proof. He had
initially sent the application to the wrong office but I did receive
it last month from them and you and I did have a brief discussion
about the proper seed mixture.  I am writing to tell you that the
Teller-Park Conservation has received the application and has
fulfilled his reporting requirements as far as I know.  I will not be
in the office until Tuesday, October 28th.
Thank You,
Marisa Neuzil

-- 
Marisa Neuzil

District manager

Teller-Park Conservation District

800 Research Drive, Suite 160
Woodland Park, CO 80863

Direct number: 719-472-3671

www.tellerparkcd.org

Office hours: Tuesdays & Thursdays 8:00 am to 4:00 pm

http://www.tellerparkcd.org/

